
What have we been learning this week? 

Week beginning 26/2/24 

 

What a wonderful fun filled week back to school! We have been learning ‘Dough 
Disco’ moves this week. We have been playing with our new toys. On science day 
we learned about ’temperature’ and felt the difference between hot and cold. We 
celebrated St David’s day by painting daffodils, speaking Welsh and even baking 
some delicious Welsh Cakes! 
  
Book of the week– The Duck in the Truck 
Rhyme of the week–  If You’re Happy and You Know It  

Word of the week–  long 

Parents—Our emergency clothing has gotten very low please can you return 
anything you might have had, any donations are always welcome! Thank you 

Maths 

This week we have 
been counting to 10 
everyday. We have 
been discussing 
shapes and positional 
language when junk 
modelling.  

 

Literacy 

This week we have looked at our 
new book ‘The Journey Home’, we 
considered why the chicken has a 
map and a suitcase? We have 
played a rhyming 
game this week by 
rolling a dice.  

Next Week 

We will be learning what animals lay eggs. We will be reading Hattie Peck’s love of eggs and all 
the different creatures that come from them. Hattie loves her family and we would love you 
to share your family photos with us so we can talk about them and display them in our class.  
 
On Wednesday we have an amazing treat planned with a visit from ‘Pop up play village’ 
where we will be in the main hall all afternoon. 
On Thursday we would love the children to dress up for World Book Day. 
 
Book of the week– Chocolate Moose for Greedy Goose  
Rhyme of the week–  Five Current Buns  

Word of the week–  most 

 


